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Felgate, Gavin

From: Jan Spencer_
Sent: 12 June 2024 11:02

To: Planning Policy Consultations

Subject: Local Plan representation

Categories: CONFIRMED

You don't often get email from | . Lcan why this is important
~ THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Please stop approving the building of tall towers

When it gets to the stage that The Tower of London may loose its unescorted status, surely enough is
enough

Furthermore overshadowing historical buildings is unacceptable

There is enough empty space for conversion, without building new

Janet Spencer





